Thursday 15th March 2012 - Term 1

Principal: Susan Coull Address: Naranga Cres

Assistant Principal: Shaun Bacon Frankston 3199

Telephone: 9788 2222 Email: naranga.ss@edumail.vic.gov.au
Fax: 9776 5133 Website:  www.naranga.@edumail.vic.gov.au

high participation rate. All the students
were rewarded at the end of the day with
an icy pole — a welcome relief on a warm
day.

Dear students and families,

With only two weeks of school left for Term
One, it has been a busy start to 2012.

Naranga School's new building is now in
use and our Library is being formally set
up. We're also now able to access the
outdoor yard that has been out of bounds
due to building works.

Currently we are in the process of
conducting School Council elections for
parent and staff representatives. Voting
papers were sent home earlier in the
week. You are encouraged to cast your
vote and return the paperwork to school by
4pm Tuesday 20™ March

Naranga’s whole school and class photos
are quickly approaching. Please add
Tuesday 27" March to your diaries.
Information packs will be sent home very
soon.

: Shaun Bacon
Yesterday Naranga School had their sports  agsjstant Principal

day at Ballam Park Athletic Track. All
students took part in the activities which
involved running, jumping and throwing
events. A number of parents attended t0 |Tue 20th Mar School Council AGM
support the students in their endeavours. |Tue 27th Mar Whole school & class photos
Many students took part in multiple events |Tue 27th Mar Fundraiser for Good Friday
and | suspect most students slept well last Appeal

night after a day of exertion! Nick Fisher Term 2 School Events 2012

and the staff actively encouraged and |thy 19 & 20th Apr P5,6,7&8 Queenscliff Camp
supported the students resulting in the

Term 1 School Events 2012
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During the presentation Richard will cover the daling:
- Brief introduction to Asperger's Syndrome
- The common difficulties that children with Asperts face at school and at home
- Insights into what it would be like to have Asper's
- Understanding of behaviour
- Behavioural strategies to help with challengirtdviour
- Tips on making the school environment more "Agpefriendly”

As well as providing an understanding of Asperggmsdrome, this session would
provide teachers and parents with practical waysipport these students’ learning
at school and at home.

DATE- FRIDAY 4™ MAY 2012
ADDRESS - Langwarrin Park Primary School, Northgate
Way. Langwarrin
TIME- 6.45PM FOR A 7PM START TILL 9PM
COST- $10 PER TICKET PRE PAID
TEA, COFFEE AND REFRESHMENTS PROVIDED
For reservations or any questions please contaBtRY
YOUNG - 0410 217 280 OR EMAIL
young.kerry@bigpond.com

Talking Teens and Alcohol/Drugs

maintain boundaries
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Self-development

through drama!
Boost your child’s creativ-
ity, confidence and com-

munication skills.

Enrolling Now — Ages 5 to 17
Contact the Principal Amanda
9016 3894

Disability Respite & Recreation EXPO 2012 Tues 8th  May between 10am & 2pm
Frankston Arts Centre cnr Young & Davey Sts Frankst  on
For parents and carers living in the southern region
Find out more about opportunities for people with a disability

Respite Options

Recreation and Arts Information

A large variety of stalls
For more information contact the MOIRA Expo co-ordinator on 8552 2222 or
email: respiteexpo@moira.org.au
Student Exchange
STS Student Exchange are seeking typical Aussie families who are busy, friendly,
interested in other cultures and willing to welcome an STS exchange student into
their family. Our exchange students are keen to live in a typical Aussie family and join
in your family lifestyle while going to the local high school. We welcome all families
willing to offer one of our exchange students a bed to sleep in, their meals each day
and treat their host son or daughter as a member of their own family. Exchange
students have their own spending money and medical insurance. While your
exchange student is learning about Australian culture, your family members will learn
about theirs.
Call 1800 263 964 or email stsf@people.net au or visit the website
www.sts-education.com.au
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